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Holy Trinity Newsletter 

1st March 2024 

If you would like an item included in the Newsletter, which is also published on the websit www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk)  please telephone Mrs Phillips  on 
02078819860 or email  lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk  by  Wednesday lunchtime at the latest.   

WEEK AHEAD -VISITORS, COMMUNITY EVENTS & CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 

Monday 4th March 3MQ 3MQ Visit to the National  Portrait Gallery                                                                   

Tuesday 5th March 4AJ Visit to Southwark  Cathedral                                                                          

Tuesday 5th March All  Individual Parent Meetings (For those who booked) 

Wednesday 6th March 5CPB Visit to Westminster Abbey                                                                                   

Wednesday 7th March RTM RTM Visit to the Saatchi Gallery     

Thursday 7th March All World Book Day (Details inside) 

Students of the week 
 

RTM:   Dea & Evie 
1CM:   Alia & Leo 
2ZP:  Hannah & Diego 
3MQ:  Ivy & Christopher 
4AJ:  Amelia & Oscar 
5CPB:  Chryssa & Raphael 
6JD: Hugo & Janet 

Dates for your diary 
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Friday 8th - Friday  15th  - Book Fair, Cadogan                              

Wednesday 13th- 2ZP Visit to St Paul’s Cathedral 

Thursday 14th - Spring Concert, 2.30pm,          

Cadogan  Gardens                                                                              

Thursday 14th - Holy Trinity Promises Auction            

Friday 15th - Comic Relief  (Details inside)             

Wednesday 20th  - Athletics Afternoon,       

Battersea Stadium, 1.30-3pm (Details to follow)                                                                      

Thursday 28th - Easter Assembly, 9.30am                                                                             

Thursday March 28th  - Friday 12th April -              

Easter Holidays 

CHECK OUT NEXT WEEK’S 
 SCHOOL MENU 

HERE  

OUTSTANDING INDIVIDUAL PARENT MEETINGS 

Tuesday 5th March  
 

If you haven’t booked your FACE TO FACE  appointment, please 
book via School Cloud. Meetings will be held in  Cadogan Gardens 
for parents of children in Years R, 1, 2 & 6 and in Sedding for      
parents of children in Years 3,4 & 5 

https://holytrinity.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 

Follow us on our social media platforms: 
 

 

School Kitchen Instagram:  
@ccandhtschoolkitchen 

Federation Instagram: 
@cchtfederation 

Final tickets for the Holy 
Trinity Promises Auction 
and the crèche are          
being sold on the School 
Gateway. Please do       
purchase this week so we 
can finalise the catering 
numbers.   
2 course meal with a glass 
of bubbly or a soft drink 
for £25.00 per person.  

https://www.ccht.rbkc.sch.uk/well-being/#lunchmenu
https://www.instagram.com/cchtfederation/
https://www.instagram.com/christchurchschoolkitchen/


 

 

Attendance  - 19.02.24 

Year Attendance Unauthorised Lates 

RTM 89% 3 3 

1CM 94% 3 4 

2ZP 91% 5 3 

3MQ 95% 0 1 

4AJ 96% 0 0 

5CPB 91% 5 7 

6JD 100% 0 1 

There were 35 children absent 
 during w/c 19.02.24 

 Amazon Wish List 
Thank you to everyone who has  
purchased something for our school, 
we are so grateful for your support. 

 

 https://amzn.eu/3jaGUpR  

If you find something you would  like to purchase  – 
just add it to your basket and follow the same    
procedures as it you were 
ordering something for  
yourself. The items  will 
then be delivered directly 
to the school – please make 
sure  you  select the school 
address in the delivery     
section.  



 

 

 

World Book Day is taking place on Thursday 7th March and we hope you’ll join us as we 
come together to celebrate our World Book Day in school. Every year on World Book Day 
we are overwhelmed by the enthusiasm of our school community. Bringing books into 
school can be a big part of the celebrations and what the children particularly enjoy about 
the day. 
 
We would love all children to bring a copy of their favourite book into school as there will 
be an opportunity for them to share this with a partner in a different class.  
 
 
The children will take part in a range of activities on the day and be reading and listening to 
a variety of texts.   
 
You may want to share stories at home and this is a link to a lovely collection of free audio 
books for all ages . 
 
Also, don’t forget to take your World Book Day voucher to Waterstones for a free book.  
 
Finally, follow this link to find some Reading Recommendations. 
 

https://www.worldbookday.com/world-of-stories/
https://www.worldbookday.com/reading-recommendations/


 

 

Comic Relief 
Friday 15th March 2024 

 
Holy Trinity will be raising money for Comic Relief on 

the Friday 15th March 2024. On this day, for a minimum  

donation of £1, children are invited to wear red accessories 

and clothing ‘Red to Toe’ or their favourite fancy dress    

costume to school. Donations can be made on the school 

gateway.  

 

During the day, we will have lots of fun at our Comic Relief 

discos, an opportunity for children and staff to show off 

their finest dance moves.  

 

 

 

The fun doesn’t end there! After school, we will be holding cake sales in both  

buildings.  In order to Make the cake sales a success, we are reliant on cake       

donations from you.  A great opportunity for parents and children to create    

something to Please send your bakes into school on the afternoon of Thursday 

14th March. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

This year for Comic Relief, we will be selling The Red Nose That Grows, a 100% 

compostable Red Nose Wildflower Seedbom that will transform into beautiful     

wildflowers, bringing fun and joy to your home or garden. 

  

Pre-orders of Seedbom's are available on the School Gateway now for the cost of 

£4.50 each. Distribution will be during the week commencing March 11th, 2024.  

 

We currently have 100 to sell, but if the demand is high, we can order a second 

batch no later than 5 days before Comic Relief on 15th March (a minimum order of 

25). 

 

The seeds can be grown directly in your gardens or in a pot if you do not have a 

garden. For those of you who are completely compostless, we have purchased a 

bag to share with some of  you.     

Please let Lisa Phillips know if you need  

compost, and we can send a small bag 

home for you (first come, first served).   

 

lphillips@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

The Red Nose That Grows 



 

 



 

 

 

CCHT London to Paris Bike Ride  
21st—23rd June 

If  you are interested in a personal challenge, a very enjoyable 
weekend away, bonding with fellow CCHT parents and raising  
significant funds for our schools, then this is the weekend for 
you! Join our group of  parents, both past and present, governors and staff  for a 
scenic and steady ride (no boy racers please!) from Christ Church to the 
Champs Elysees. The route we will be taking is below and your  
accommodation, ferry journey and return Eurostar journey home will be your 
only personal costs (bar the bar and evening refreshments!) All abilities  
welcome, you really just need a bike, and we encourage the more the merrier—
the only benefit of  booking in early is so that you can reduce your travel costs 
and join in on the regular group training sessions. If  you would like to hear 
more the trip, please contact:           Charlie Combe on 07747796124  

                             or Tim McKean on 07917461987 



 

 

Year 6 - Teepee Design 



 

 

St David’s Day Assembly 

On Wednesday , KS2 were treated to a special assembly all about St 
David’s Day. We learnt some words in Welsh, learnt about national 
symbols and we even got to try some delicious home-made Welsh 
cakes! What a treat. 

When is St David’s Day? 
Today. St David’s Day is celebrated on 1st March 
 
What is St David’s Day? 
It's the day when the people of Wales, and others around 
the world, celebrate their patron saint, St David. On this 
day, many people choose to wear Welsh national        
symbols, like a daffodil or leek . 
 
Who was St David? 
St David  or Dewi Sant in Welsh  was born on the         
south-west coast of Wales, near to where the city of St 
David's is today. There are many stories about miracles 
happening around St David.  One of the famous stories is 
from when he was speaking to a large crowd and       
someone in the crowd shouted: "We won't be able to see 
or hear him."  Then, the ground David stood on is said to 
have risen up so that he was standing on a hill, making it 
easier for everyone to see him.  



 

 

Year - Visit to the National  Gallery 



 

 

Palm Sunday Church Choir 
 
CHILDREN NEEDED FOR BACH ST MATTHEWPASSION ON  
PALM SUNDAY 24Th MARCH, 6PM:   
  
As you know we have a choir for Year 3 to Year 6 that meets on  Mondays 
at 8.30- 9.00am each week. 
  
We also have the opportunity of the children joining the Holy Trinity mixed age choir   performance of 
Bach’s St Matthew Passion at Holy Trinity on Sunday 24th March, Palm Sunday at Holy Trinity Church. 
Bach’s amazing work (as you possibly know is considered one of the great pillars of western culture) has 
a role for children. 
  
Max Barley, the church choir master,  warmly invites our children (from age seven) to attend practises 
over the next four Tuesday afternoons from 4-4:45pm.                    
There is no cost involved in attending and he promises lots of chocolate! 
  
Please contact Max if you would like your children to be a part of this exciting experience 
music@sloanechurch.org 

Wraparound Offer – Survey for Parents 

Schools are kindly asked to help with passing this survey onto parents to help the  

LA understand the local wraparound offer. 

  
All those who respond will have the chance to enter a draw  
To win a £100 voucher. 
  
The survey can be accessed via the link https://forms.office.com/e/TFYaehmgaL or the QR code  

Interested in 
 Music Lessons? 

  
There are currently a 
few spare slots for   
Singing, Guitar and  
Violin lessons. 
  
Lessons cost £160 per term for ten 20        
minute lessons and £210 for ten 30 minute 
lessons and take place during the school 
day.  (The school can sometimes offer a sub-
sidy to those for whom the cost might be 
prohibitive.) 
  
Contact Mrs Ross as soon as possible if you 
are interested:  cross@ccht.rbkc.sch.uk 

COLLECTING PLASTIC MILK CARTONS  
FOR SHEPHERDS & SHEEP ACTIVITY 

 
Please could you collect milk bottles like this for 
our Shepherds and Sheep who have an exciting 
making project planned in a few weeks’ time.  
 
Can you guess what we are making? 
 
We need 100 so please get  
saving! Please could you drop them off in our 
school offices. 
 
Thank you! We will tell you 
when we have enough. 
 
 
 
Mrs Hawkins 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FTFYaehmgaL&data=05%7C02%7CNatalija.Sorokina%40rbkc.gov.uk%7C42a1fddff72d4f9b1a1008dc33c55b64%7C50d8c115b77f4395a3ba3b407caf0d88%7C0%7C0%7C638442169938549974%7CUnknown%7CT


 

 

community.enquiries@chelseafc.com 
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